
POMFRET RECREATION COMMISSION 

MINUTES OF DECEMBER 4, 2012 

 

 

Members Present:  Beverly Champany Mary Collins, Kerri Felice-Murray Steve Kulig, 

Muriel Mrakovich, Anne Shields, Shivanie Staples and Rhonda Wishart. 

Members Absent:  Dave Davenport.   

Others Present:  Barbara Gagnon and Meredith Gagnon.  This meeting was held 

at Classic Pizza. 

Called to order:  Kerri called the meeting to order at 6:15pm 

Current Business:  Members discussed having a social party for the 3
rd

 to 5
th

 

graders at the school such as dancing, crafts and games.  Maybe a “March  Hop”!! 

Kerri is checking with the school for available dates.  

Recreation Scholarship: Kerri wrote the question for this year’s scholarship 

award:  “What or whom has inspired you to volunteer and why do you feel you 

should be chosen for this award.”  All members approved. 

 Recreation Commission received a request for a croquet court at the Recreation Park.  

Kerri wrote to Maureen Nicholson, our 1
st
 selectman to see our duties and responsibilities 

as a commission.  Upon discussion on this matter, Steve’s recommendation is that the 

Recreation Commission believes that an appropriate board should develop a master plan 

for the use of the Recreation Park and associated fields/court.  Steve moved to adopt this 

as the opinion of the Commission.  Bev seconded.  All approved. 

Our next meeting will be Jan. 8
th,

, 2013  at PCS in Teacher’s Lounge, 7:00 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

 

Muriel Mrakovich 

Secreatary 

 

 

 


